
 

 

 

Christmas Concert 

 

 

It’s December, which means the Christmas concert is on the horizon! It will take place 
on the 11th December and tickets have already gone on sale, so make sure to get them 
from Mrs Galbraith’s room at break or lunch. Adult price is £4, and concession is £2. 
There will be performances from across the school, with S1, S2 and S3 pieces and more 
from further up the school. There will also be a performance from the woodwind and 
brass band and the vocal group.  

 

Susanna Inglis 

 

 

 


